
 

Sponsored Hop! 
It’s nearly Easter, which means it’s time to hop like a 

bunny again! 

After its popularity last year, the PTFA is organising 

another sponsored ‘hop’ as a fun way to raise more 

funds for our children.   

This will take place in school on Wednesday 21st March. 

A bouncy castle will be set up in the small hall, and we 

are asking you to get your child/children sponsored for 

bouncing as many times as they can for one minute. Each 

child will receive a small chocolate and a certificate. 

The sponsor form is attached to this letter. This year we 

will claim Gift Aid back on your donations which, if 

you are a UK tax payer, will add a further 25% to the 

donations. Kindly fill out all the details and sign where 

marked; this allows us to claim Gift Aid. 

Please return all forms and monies to school, in a sealed 

envelope marked ‘PTFA - HOP’ by the last day of term. 

Please pop your envelope in the letter box at reception. 

Many thanks for your continued support - we hope all 

the children have a great time! 
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